
Aaron Mahlon Thomas  
908 Audelia Road, Suite 200-177 

Richardson TX, 75081  
aaronmahlon@ptsddfw.org 

214-458-0988 05/22/2023 
 
Heather Guidry  
2600 West Freeway,  
Fort Worth, TX 76102 
 

Dear Heather Guidry, 

I hope this letter finds you in good health and high spirits. I am writing to 
express my heartfelt gratitude for your generous donation of $1000 to PTSD 
Galleries in Studios last year. Your contribution made a significant impact on 
our organization's mission to support disabled veterans who live with the 
symptoms of post-traumatic stress. 

Your donation, received on April 27, 2022, touched our hearts and helped us 
continue our efforts to provide essential resources, programs, and services to 
those who have bravely served our country. It is through the kindness and 
generosity of individuals like you that we can make a meaningful difference in 
the lives of these veterans, easing their burdens and fostering a sense of 
community. 

Your commitment to the well-being of our heroes is inspiring, and your 
continued support humbles us. With the positive impact, we were able to 
achieve last year, we have been able to witness firsthand the positive changes 
that occur when people come together to support a common cause. 

As we embark on a new year, we are optimistic about the possibilities that lie 
ahead. We have exciting plans and initiatives lined up to expand our programs 
and reach more veterans in need. In light of this, I would like to extend an 
invitation for you to consider supporting PTSD Galleries in Studios once again 
through a donation for 2023. 
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Your contribution will help us continue our vital work and empower disabled 
veterans on their path to healing and recovery. Any amount you contribute 
will significantly impact and be greatly appreciated. 

Should you wish to donate or require additional information about our 
organization, please do not hesitate to contact me at 214-458-0988 or at 
aaronmahlon@ptsddfw.org. I would be happy to answer any questions you 
may have or provide you with any necessary documentation. 

Once again, thank you, Heather, for your incredible generosity and 
compassion. We are sincerely grateful for your support and partnership in our 
mission. Together, we can make a lasting difference in the lives of those who 
have sacrificed so much for our freedom. 

With warmest regards, 

Aaron Thomas 
Founder / President 
PTSD Galleries and Studios 

 

 


